----- Original Message-----

From: Sky [mailto

Sent: 10 May 2018 23:19

To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

Sir/Madam,

| would respectfully request that the proposed ‘stopping’ and changing of route for
the road at Princes Parade Hythe, Kent be looked at by the Secretary of State and
also that the whole unpopular development proposal be considered at the same
time. Local polling undertaken by various newspapers has indicated opposition in
excess of 80% yet still the District Council pushes ahead, determined to build in the
face of numerous objections and massive community opposition.

This proposal is totally at odds with local opinion and will cause significant harm to
the local community. This is particularly the case for anglers with physical disabilities
who will struggle to access one of the very few local beaches that are ‘disability
friendly’ should the road be moved as proposed. If the road is moved how are any of
the numerous anglers in wheel chairs that currently fish here supposed to get to the
beach? The impact on such individuals of losing this rare wheelchair accessible
facility will be massive.

I am not a NIMBY, | am not opposed to local development and | will not be directly
impacted should this development go ahead but | very much hope that it is stopped.
It is not wanted at this current location, not supported by most of the residents and is
actively opposed by a clear majority of the community that this council is supposed
to serve.

If a referendum style vote on this proposal was held it would record a clear majority
to stop it and not proceed. In the name of democracy this proposal should be
stopped OR if the council think it has support they should hold a binding referendum
on the proposal. They won’t do this of course, because they know how unpopular
their development proposal actions are.

Regards,

Tim Raymond






